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CHARGE EXEMPTION FOR OVERFLOW CAR PARK USE  
AT JUNIOR TRAINING SESSIONS & MATCHES 

 
 
 
Dear All U16, U12, U10 and U8 Parents, 
 
As some of you may or may not be aware there is a change to the parking access at our 
club.  So as to keep our car parking for members and site users, the Southdown Sports Club 
has decided to make the Overflow Car Park (on the right) pay & display.  So from this Friday, 
16th February there will be a CCTV number plate recognition system in place. 
 
Car parking at Junior training times and matches will continue to be free for parents & 
responsible adults of junior members (who are not adult club members themselves).  To 
apply you MUST log your car registration on the tablet in reception to be exempt from car 
parking tariffs each time you park for a session.   
 
** Please note the exemption ONLY covers the duration of the session/match your young 
player has come for and their match teas (if applicable). 
 
Parents who are club members in their own right should have their car registration logged 
with the club and be exempt from all parking charges. 
 
OVERFLOW CAR PARKING TARIFFS (if not exempt) 
Monday – Saturday 
Up to 1 hour £0.00              Up to 3 Hours £2.30            Up to 8 Hours £4.50 
Up to 2 Hours £1.50            Up to 4 Hours £3.20            Up to 24 Hours £6.00 
Sunday - £2.30 flat rate      Monthly season tickets - £90 
** Penalty notices will be charged privately as sign posted ** 
 
Any question please don’t hesitate to contact me or the Southdown Sports Club – reception 
is available on 01273 480630. 
 
All the best, 
 
Philip Brown 
Junior Chair, Lewes Hockey Club 


